
It is with heavy hearts we announce the passing of Command 
Support Officer Deanna Corder. Deanna has been with the EMS 
Department since 2010 where she has worked as an EMT serving 
the Community. She has also been a valued member of the 
leadership team, served as a Detail Commander for the Honor 
Guard and was an active member of the uniform, equipment, 
apparatus, and safety committees. Deanna is well respected by 
all who knew and served with her. CSO Corder is survived by her 
two daughters. Further information about her services with be 
forthcoming. Please keep her family in your thoughts and prayers 
during this difficult time.


